Dear colleague:
The USAP.gov website is an official U.S. government site representing the United States Antarctic Program (USAP), under the management of the NSF Office of Polar Programs (OPP). USAP.gov was last redesigned in 2009, and we need your help to make changes.
This link https://airtable.com/shrTNtftT7sVkyDw9 will take you to a survey that will help us make future improvements to the website.  It should take you about ten minutes to complete.  At the end of the survey, please let us know if you would like to be interviewed further.
Thank you for helping us improve our web site!

